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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Black, Alisha (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 2:32 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-

StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: City's reply RE: 112 Hatch Avenue AN 1090158

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

P/O made payment online 7/9/20 
 
 

Alisha Black 
Office Assistant III 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-5692 
F: 651-266-6222 
alisha.black@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 

 

 
 

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 3:06 PM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) 
<Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 112 Hatch Avenue AN 1090158 
 
Please contact customer and hauler on credit to account for the payment and reply. 
 

From: Swanson, Stacy (CI-StPaul) <stacy.swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 8:53 AM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 112 Hatch Avenue AN 1090158 
 
This is regarding property address 112 Hatch Avenue property ID 302922230121 Assessment Number 1090158 File 
CG1904D3 I am calling in regards to the assessment in regards to a garbage delinquent bill that I have contacted the City 
of Saint Paul regarding a couple of different times this is supposed to be regards to a bill assessment fee of $3.52 that I 
have written in about, I have called about, I have actually contacted the garbage company on multiple occasions and I do 
not owe a $3.52 assessment, it had been paid. I’m not quite sure why the City of Saint Paul is continuing to contact me in 
regards to this bill on this assessment it is for July through September 2019 I would like to be contacted and I would like 
this to be dismissed. I can be reached at 651-285-7185. Thank you. Bye. 
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Thank you, 
 
Stacy Swanson 
Executive Assistant to 
Councilmember Mitra Jalali 
Office of City Council – Ward 4 
15 W Kellogg Blvd. Suite 310D 
Office: 651-266-8640 
Direct: 651-266-8643 
Stacy.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 

From: Assessment_English (CI-StPaul) <Assessment_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:58 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: Voice Mail (1 minute and 36 seconds) 
 
Please transcribe the attached voicemail. Forward this email to Marcia and Mai, with the property address and 
assessment number added to the Subject line, and the transcription in the body of the email. Feel free to let me know if 
you have questions. Marcia would like these done as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

 

 
Katie Burger 
Executive Assistant 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8567 
F: 651-266-8574 
kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

 
 

From: +1 651-285-7185 <+1 651-285-7185>  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 10:25 AM 
To: Assessment_English (CI-StPaul) <Assessment_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 36 seconds) 
 
You received a voice mail from Cell Phone MN. 
 

 

Set Up Voice Mail 


